
    

 

       Buncombe County Commissioners    
David Gantt, Chairman 

Brownie Newman, District 1 
Holly Jones, District 1 
Ellen Frost, District 2 

Mike Fryar, District 2 
David King, District 3 

Joe Belcher, District 3 
 

 

200 College Street, Room 316 ~ Asheville, NC 28801 
p. 828.250.4001 
f. 828.250.6077 

   

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
NORTH CAROLINA 
BUNCOMBE COUNTY 
 
 Notice is hereby given that pursuant to GS 153A-241 the Buncombe County 
Board of Commissioners will conduct a public hearing on the 2nd day of September 
2014 in Commissioners’ Chambers, 200 College Street, Room 326 in downtown 
Asheville beginning at 4:30 p.m. to consider the closing of an unopened road in Western 
Buncombe County further described as follows: 
 

Oak Street is located in the Upper Hominy Township in Buncombe 
County and is part of a subdivision recorded in Plat Book 21, Page 2.  
Oak Street crosses over Maple Ridge Road.  Maple Ridge Road turns 
off of Highway 19/23 and has three cross streets prior to Oak which is 
the fourth and final cross street of Maple Ridge Road.  Petitions are 
seeking to close the portion of Oak Street that runs west of Maple 
Ridge Road to its terminus at property with PIN 9607-54-4972 
belonging to Petitioner Kenneth Sams. 

 
        All interested parties are invited to attend said hearing and express their views on 
this proposed closing or submit their comments by e-mail to 
kathy.hughes@buncombecounty.org   or by regular mail to the County Clerk, 200 
College Street Suite 316, Asheville, NC 28801. 
 
 
(Publish August 13, 20 and 27, 2014) 
  
 


